Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Educati

Cordillera Administrative Region
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY -

28 October 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No§17-2024

PARTICIPANTS TO THE BANYUHAY: IGNITING YOUTH TRANSFORMATION
FOR MENTAL HEALTH AND COMMUNITY WELLNESS

To - 3 Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Concerned Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In relation to the invitation of the City Health Services Office on the conduct of the
program entitled “Banyuhay: Igniting Youth Transformation for Mental Health and
Community Wellness”, this office informs the field that the activity will be on October
30, 2024 at 12:00 NN-6:00 PM at the RNJ Hotel, Quezon Hill, Baguio City.

2. The participants to the activity are as follows:

Name of Participant/s School
Shawn Kristoff Sison Pines City National High School
Beverly Shane Pag-ang Pines City National High School
Jessiekheille Breinon Bustarde Guisad Valley National High School
Jannica Yassan Baguio City National High School
Geraldine Paragas Guisad Valley National High School
Jennifer Abalos Baguio City National High School
Princess Camille Lao-eng Baguio City National Science High

School

Cloe Bie Guisad Valley National High School
Janina Manayon Guisad Valley National High School

3. Related concerns and clarifications, please contact Ms. Augie Perl Simangan, PDO I
/ Youth Formation Coordinator at 09952006316 or through email at
vouthformationbaguiocity@gmail.com.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

SORAYA T. FA@% PhD, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent &
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October 16, 2024

SORAYA T. FACULO, PhD
Schools Division Superintendent
Upper Session Road Extension
Baguio City

Dear Ma’am,
Warm greetings from the Baguio City Health Services Office!

In collaboration with the Baguio City Health Services Offices and other higher education institutions,
spearheaded by the University of the Philippines Baguio, we are organizing this program, Banyuhay
Igniting Youth Transformation for Mental Health and Community Wellness. This is a training that
embodies the spirit of Ubuntu—"1 am because we are." This convergence was born from our shared
conviction that mental health is a universal right and a collective responsibility. We believe that mental
health is for everyone and that each individual’s well-being profoundly impacts the larger community We
mvegladvanoe this responsibility together, ensuring that no one falls behind in the pursuit of mental health
wellness.

We extend an invitation to your institution to send 10 student leaders, mental health peer advocates.
psychology students, social work students, and other interested students to join the youth advocates team
for training Also, may we invite one of your esteemed guidance counselors, Mr. Eldon Harris Soriano,
and Medical Officer, Dr. Mary Libeney Sito, to join our team of facilitators? This training will be on
October 28 & 29, 2024, at the RNJ Hotel, Quezon Hill, Baguio City, while the Culminating Activity is on
October 30, 2024, 12:00nn-6:00pm, venue to follow.

In addition, may we request you to give a short message during the culminating and closing program of the
mental health month celebration on October 30, 2024 from 3:00-6:00 PM, venue to follow. Your message
will inspire and motivate the youth to exemplify academic excellence and mental health resilience, enabling
them to uplift the standard of education in the country. By doing so, they will not only advance their own
academic and personal growth but also empower their peers to contribute meaningfully to nation-building

Please confirm your institution’s participation by October 21, 2024 to allow us to make the necessary
arrangements. You may fill in our google link for confirmation: https./forms gle/b1SIR6nG8g7czkHg 7
Should you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact Ms. Liza A. Ngiao at
09993026003 or email her at langiao@up.edu.ph or Ms. Cyra Policarpio at 09190696361.

Thank you for your time and support. We look forward to welcoming your students and advisers and to
working together in creating a healthier, more connected community.
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